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ANGUS COUNCIL MUSIC SERVICE

MUSIC FORUM

We are pleased to inform you that Angus Council Music Service is establishing a Music Forum for parents of pupils receiving instrumental tuition in Angus Schools.

This is following requests by parents to be informed of necessary changes to the way the music service is organised.  We hope to share our strategies and rationale regarding how to maximise the potential of the service during a time of budget reductions.

The meeting will be attended by Maxine Cottiss, Quality Improvement Officer with responsibility for the Expressive Arts and Jerry Randalls, Music Support Officer.

You are cordially invited to meet on 1 February 2012 from 7.00 until 8.30pm at the latest at Angus House, Orchardbank Business Park, DD8 1AE.

Could you also please indicate your intention to attend and send any agenda items to Maxine Cottiss at CottissM@angus.gov.uk  by 26 January 2012.
We very much look forward to meeting you.

